
 

West Ranch High School Band Boosters 
General Membership Meeting 

Wednesday, April 12, 2017 
 

Call to Order Jen Adamick, President, called the meeting to order, at 7:05pm in the band room at West Ranch High 
School, located at 26255 W. Valencia Blvd., Stevenson Ranch, CA 91381. 
 
Attendance 
A sign in sheet was provided at the door.  Executive members in attendance were: 
Rhonda Eash, Jen Adamick, Amy Friedin, Esther Oz, Leigh Ann Dunleavy. Jason Marshall, Director, was also in 
attendance.  Attendees that signed in were: Esther Oz, Heidi Voy, Rhonda Eash, Cheri Mossburg, Jean Conway, 
Maria Gomez,  Arlene Jones, Joelle Nelson, Jen Adamick, Mary Hulbert, Pat McEwen, Cathy Barkle, Leigh Ann 
Dunleavy, Patricia Togneri, Michael Delgadillo, Amy Friedin  
 
Approval of Minutes 
Rhonda moved to approve the March minutes, Jean 2nd, all approved. February Booster meeting were not presented 
at this time, but will presented in May with the April Booster minutes. 
Treasurer’s Report 
Treasurer reports a balance of $35,099  for the instrumental music program, and $14,661 for the jazz program. We 
have received the bus bill from the district, approx. $35,000. 
 
VP Operations-Esther Oz 
Food: Going good, will need a lot of help on Super Jazz, Mary, Esther & Pat to meet to plan and create Sign Up 
Genius to send out. Concessions for SBCOA went fantastic per Jean. 
Uniforms: Good 
Equipment: Good. Thank you sooo much to Mike for use of truck for Winter Percussion! 
 
VP Programs- Leign Ann Dunleavy 
See’s candy - $975, Popcornopolis - $870, there is some left that can be sold separately. 
Restaurant Night: Tutti Fruity will be May 1st. 
Raffle - John Castillo won $1k to Best Buy, Carmen Delgadillo won student award. $5620 made on raffle. 
PR - Will put out Press Release for Color Guard Finalists at WGI Dayton, OH. Cheri to have it to Mr. Marshall ASAP. 
Will also send out thank you to Stevenson Ranch neighbors. 
President’s Report 
Congrats to Colorguard for their success at WGI! 
Scholarship - 7 applicants, Cheri and Jean to write up for Sr. Awards ceremony. 
Solo & Ensemble Festival April 22. Sign ups to help possibly.  
Super Jazz - Need all hands on deck due to size and all day event. 
Banquet tickets $46 each - all same as last year so planning super easy. 
Directors Update 
Mr. Marshall: 
Having Charms email issue, may be fixed by now. 
Ohio trip was great, I am very proud!! 
Fall show is “The Art of Silence”, possibly have a sign language interpreter. 
Calendar up for Fall season. Overnight trip will be to San Jose St. U., Warren will be 1st weekend in Oct. Will know 
what division we will compete after all apps are in. 
Mr. Leff: 
Going to Jazz concert tomorrow night. Canyon HS to hold festival this month. May 6th Disneyland performance. Super 
Jazz end of May. 
 
There being no more business, Jen adjourned the meeting at 7:38pm. Next meeting May 10th, at 7:00pm. 
 


